
     

 

	
ChinaAMC	(HK)	Statement:	Recent	Fraudulent	Activities	 	
	
【Hong	Kong，25	June	2025】 

 
China Asset Management (Hong Kong) Company Limited (“ChinaAMC (HK)” or the 
“Company”) recently found that fraudsters, in the name of ChinaAMC (HK), contacted 
individual investors and induced investors to invest in Hong Kong Exchange listed 
stocks with guarantee that any investment loss incurred by investors could be 
claimed from ChinaAMC (HK) under a so-called “Compensation Fund”.  
 
ChinaAMC (HK) would like to alert our customers and the public that ChinaAMC (HK)  
does not provide stock investment advices and stock recommendations to any 
individual investors through any telephone call, electronic or instant messaging 
applications.  
 
If you receive calls or messages from a person claiming to be our employee, our 
business partner or act on behalf of ChinaAMC (HK), please note that it is 
impersonation and be advised not to follow any instructions to make investment, 
provide any personal information and/or settle any payments.  
 
The fraudsters may provide letters or notices issued under our company name, those 
letters or notices are fraudulent documents. The fraudsters may make use of 
ChinaAMC (HK) and its affiliates’ trademarks, logos, and its employees’ photos and 
other personal information. The use of such information is unauthorized and 
unlawful.    
 
If you are concerned that you may have been deceived by such fraudsters, please 
immediately report the case to the Hong Kong Police Force. If any customer has any 
query, please contact ChinaAMC (HK)’s customer hotline at (852) 3406 8686 or by 
email at hkservice@chinaamc.com.hk.  
 


